
 
 

    

NBIMC CUSTOMER SURVEY    
The NBIMC staff would like to invite the sites to participate with a short survey 
about how our staff is doing with customer service issues.  Please take a couple 
of minutes to complete the survey.  Just copy and paste the following hyperlink 
to view and start the survey.  Thank you. 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/8C22PZ6 
 
 

HOLIDAY CLOSURE 
Just a reminder that CDD will be closed on Thursday, July 4th for the holiday and 
will re-open on Friday, July 5th for testing.  
 
Summer is upon us and with all those fun activities, please make your summer a 
safe and happy one. 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
****************************************************************** 
A good Navy is not a provocation to war.  It is the surest guaranty of peace. 
  ……….Theodore Roosevelt 
****************************************************************** 
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CDD’s application for the new international import permit has been approved.  
CDD has sent a copy of the permit to all of the sites.  Each site can print the permit 
and apply it to the packages that they will be shipping to CDD.  CDD will send all 
sites printed copies with adhesive backs in each subsequent shipment of the larger 
supplies (boxes, tubes, etc.).  You can shred all copies of the import permit that 
you have on hand now, and begin using the new one.  If you have not received a 
copy of the permit, please contact CDD at: Military@cddmedical.com  
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